
From: Dan Jacoby
To: City Council; Keith McGlashan; Will Hall; Chris Eggen; Shari Winstead; Doris McConnell; Jesse Salomon; Chris

 Roberts
Subject: A basic message, statement of intent
Date: Monday, March 16, 2015 11:06:17 AM

To the City Council:

Following is a basic message, stating our intentions regarding the 185th St. station subarea
 rezoning plan. This is submitted on behalf of myself and those whose names appear below,
 having received their express desire to be included in this statement. I will ask them to send
 separate emails confirming their participation:

Ø  We support the light rail, and we support rezoning near the light rail stations.

Ø  We oppose the current rezoning plan for the 185th St. station subarea because it is overly
 large and begins the process of converting Shoreline into Seattle North.

Ø  We have submitted to the Council not one, but two separate approaches to rezoning, both
 of which are:

m      m Compiled by community members;

m    m Created out of the facts that have been gathered and verified;

m    m In compliance with the Growth Management Act; and

m    m Designed to allow for sustainable growth while maintaining the character and quality
 of Shoreline.

Ø  We hope that the Council will take the time to look thoroughly at our proposals and work
 with the people of Shoreline, especially those living in or near the rezone subarea, to craft a
 final plan.

Respectfully submitted
Dan Jacoby

on behalf of:

Dan Jacoby
Rebekah Hamon
Roz Lehner
Astrid Heid-Rude
Sarah Jaynes
Elaine Johnson
Norman Hein
Shanna Sierra
Kenrick Jorus
Vicki Alseth Molleston
Sean Sands
Bonnie Sands
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Karen Easterly-Behrens


